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NtM No 36 of 2022                                                  10th May 2022    

  

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

Firth of Forth 

Ploughing Operations – Rosyth 

This NtM replaces No 25 of 2022 

 
Mariners are advised that ploughing operations are being undertaken in the Rosyth Turning 
Area and Approaches and are expected to last for around 2 weeks.  These activities will be 
carried out by the ‘Forth Sentinel’.  
 
The vessel will advise Forth and Tay Navigation of all movements and will maintain a listening 

watch on VHF Channel 71, and 16. 

 

This Notice to Mariners will be self-cancelling on completion of the ploughing operations.  

 

 
Greg Macintyre  
Marine Manager – Rosyth & Fife Ports 

 

Status of previously published notices:  

 

No 10 of 2019 remains in force 

No 04 of 2020 remains in force. 

Nos 07, 14, 26, 73 of 2021 remain in force 

Nos 02, 04, 17, 21, 22, 26, 27, 29, 32, 33, 34 and 35 of 2022 remain in force 


